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ZOOM.GLASS, INC.
606 WEST 81 STREET, STE 125
HIALEAH, FL 33014

December 2, 2005

Florida Department of State
Division of Corporations

Re:  Zoom Glass, Inc..
Document # P03000073687

To Whom It May Concern,

As instructed by your offices Im sending a request to reactivate my
Corporation. Please be advised that I never received an Annual Report for 2004-
2005 to renew my corporation. Please accept this letter as a request to waive the

penalty fee.

I apologize for the misunderstanding and thank you in advance for your
attention in this matter.

Cordially,

Armando Garcia, Preside



